
Lunch with LAUC-I, 2/11/2004 
 
Next week's Lunch with LAUC-I, in LL 460 from noon to one, will be even more 
informal than usual.  Please join us for a follow-up discussion of recruitment and 
outreach brainstorming, which we will begin at the membership meeting on Monday. 
 
We will also hear a report from Joan and Bill on their meeting with representatives of the 
UCI Career Fair.  They will discuss the possibilities of having a LAUC-I booth there to 
recruit students to careers in libraries. 
 
There will be refreshments. 
 
Best, 
Jennifer 
for LAUC-I Program Committee 
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